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MBSHC LETTER N° 05/2018 

 

Object:  New IHO Member State in MBSHC. 

Reference:  Circular Letter N° 33/2018 

 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

following the CL in reference, I would like to welcome the Republic of Bulgaria to the MBSHC as a 

full Member State. 

I would also like to assure the new member that the MBSHC, as well as the other RHC, is ready to 

jointly assist all the IHO MS in the Mediterranean and Black Sea in dealing with their hydrographic 

challenges. 

    

Looking forward to hearing from you soon, 

 

Rear Admiral. Luigi SINAPI 

Director of the Istituto Idrografico della Marina 

MBSHC Chairman 


